
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Ref: PQ 32682/23 
 
19th July 2023 
  

Deputy Catherine Murphy 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy Murphy 

 

I refer to your recent parliamentary question which has been forwarded to me for attention.   

 

PQ 32682/23 - To ask the Minister for Health the number of hoists currently in use in 
radiology departments at both CHI Temple Street and CHI Crumlin, in tabular form. 
 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 
 
Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) can advise that we have 1 hoist dedicated to the Radiology 
department in CHI at Temple Street.  In addition, we have shared access to 2 hoists in CHI at 
Crumlin. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Sharon Ryan 

Directorate Operations Lead CDA  

Email: sharon.ryan@cuh.ie  
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